
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 20th October 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 
 

We hope you all have a fantastic half term break, please upload any photos of 

your adventures on to Dojo. 

Attendance 

 

Last week only 39 

children out of  51  

received Dojo points 

for being in school on 

time all week.  This is 

less than last week. 

 Forest School  

 

After the half term break 

the Forest School groups 

will change.  For a Forest School  

session your child will not need to 

wear their school uniform.  We 

would like the children to come to 

school wearing clothes that are  

suitable for the weather.  A  

tracksuit that you do not mind  

getting muddy and welly boots 

would be perfect.  Please bring 

shoes in a named bag for your child 

too. 

 
 

The following children will need to 

wear their play clothes to school 

the Monday after the half term 

break... 

Missing Uniform 

 

We have noticed that lots of  

uniform is going missing.  Over 

the half term break please check 

that the uniform you 

have at home is yours 

and that it is clearly 

named. 

Over the half term break please  

encourage your child to practise 

writing their name with all letters 

formed correctly as much as  

possible. 

Archer  

Nithya  

Eden  

Harper  

Niamh  

Reggie  

Theo W-F 

Chloe  

Denis  

Finley  

Joshua  

Lyla  

Rosey  

Alfie  

Coen  

Eliza  

Hunter  

Jason  

Mia-Rose  

Yazan  

Dylan  

Jacob  

Leo  

Layton  

Luca 

Ronney 

  


